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According to The National Highway Traffic Safety Administration the annual number of traffic fatalities has increased

for the first time in seven years. There were more than 34,000 death in 2012. That's an increase of 5.3 percent.

Meanwhile, AAA released survey results that show drivers are less worried about dangerous driving.
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